Ramirez, An

From: Thomas Becker <lesdeplorable7@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 9:32 AM

To: sbcob; Michael Becker

Subject: Public comment, Agenda item #2, BOS meeting of 1/26/21

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

- The California Coastal Act and the County's CLUP requires all new development in the coastal zone
minimize VMT and energy consumption. This requirement exceeds the CEQA requirement for GHG impacts.

- County P&D, last week, acknowledged in writing that Coastal Act and County CLUP requirements for VMT
and energy reduction exceeds CEQA requirements, requiring VMT and energy impacts from new projects
located in the coastal zone to be reduced beyond "less that significant”" when feasible.

- Commercial and business projects that are constructed in high housing cost areas should be analyzed for
inducing high commuter VMT caused by employees living in low housing cost areas commuting to jobs located
in high housing cost areas.

- Environmental studies for commercial and business projects proposed in high housing cost areas should
include a comparative analysis of commuter induced VMT, GHG and energy impacts between the proposed
project and construction of the project in a low housing cost area. That analysis should be considered as an
alternative to the proposed project.

Tourist and travel related projects should be analysed for tourist travel VMT and GHG impacts, and those VMT
and GHG impacts should be added to the total project VMT and GHG impacts.

Thank you
Tom Becker
tsbecker069@gmail.com




Ramirez, Angelica
A L o

From: Thomas Becker <lesdeplorable7@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 11:01 AM

To: sbcob; Michael Becker

Subject: Additional public comment, agenda item #2, BOS meeting of 1/26/21

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

One final fact- Tourist industry related GHG emissions in Santa Barbara County were ~ 2,500 tons/day, ~
900,000 tons/year in 2019. Compare that to GHG emissions from manufacturing industries in Santa Barbara
County in 2019.

Tom Becker
tsbecker069@gmail.com




